Project No. 10.10.1400

ADDENDUM NO. 2

TO THE BID DOCUMENTS FOR THE
GLEN HELEN ISLAND TOWER BUILDING DEMOLITION AND AMENITY
INSTALLATION PROJECT
AT

2555 GLEN HELEN PARKWAY

The following changes and/or additions shall be made to the plans and/or specifications. All
other requirements of the contract documents shall remain the same. The Bidder shall
acknowledge receipt of the addendum by inserting its number and date in the Bid Proposal.

Changes to Bid Documents Information:

An error resulted in the bid documents not being advertised in the San Bernardino County Sun
until May 28, 2024. To ensure all parties involved are given a fair chance of being able to submit
a bid for this Project, the mandatory Pre-bid conference is being conducted on June 3, 2024, at
3:00 pm, instead of the original date of May 27, 2024. This addendum serves as an official
notice of the error and ensures that bidders are provided with a clarification of the correct pre-bid
meeting date.

End of Addendum No. 2

Don Day, Director /

Project and Facilities Management Department

San Bernardino County

Project and Facilities Management Department
385 N Arrowhead Avenue, Third Floor

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0184
https://pfm.sbcounty.gov

DATE: May 23, 2024



